
Please consider this comment regarding the above. I, Catherine Munkittrick, am an attorney licensed to 
practice law in Wisconsin and Minnesota. I am in good standing in both states and am currently 
practicing in Wisconsin.  I agree with the Joint Comment of the 52 ABA member attorneys opposing the 
proposed amendments to Model Rule 8.4. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Catherine Munkittrick 
Sent from my iPad 

 


